
 

 
 
 
 
27th April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Occupier, 
 
 
Commencement of Works off Birkdale Rise  
 
Our company has been contracted by Barratt David Wilson Homes to undertake works on the 
proposed development off Birkdale Rise. Please be advised that these works are due to commence the 
week beginning Tuesday 4th May. 
 
We apologise for the short notice of these works and any inconvenience this will cause. Our aim is to 
keep any disruption to a minimum, and we thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
 
If you require any further information please contact our office on 01376 320856. 
 
 
 
For an on behalf of  
TAMDOWN GROUP LIMITED 



 

 

 


